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We had three focus groups with older African-Americans in February 
and March.  We are looking at data and thinking about new ways to 
reach out to our two other groups: older adults with disabilities and 
those who can't leave their homes. We are following current laws 
about meetings and social distancing. Even in uncertain times, we 
want your voices heard. When we are able to come together again, we 
hope to hear from you as part of this project. 
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